
 

 

Hepatitis B and hepatitis C elimination pledge: 
Together we can end viral hepatitis by 2030. 

All Victorians living with hepatitis B and hepatitis C should be 
provided with the healthcare they need in the way they want 
to be well and stay well, no matter who they are or where 
they live. 

There is a cure for hepatitis C.  
There is an effective treatment for hepatitis B.  

Yet, many people living with hepatitis B and C continually 
experience stigma and discrimination. As a result, hospitals 
and many other health services do not feel safe or 
accessible. This means they don’t get the care they need to 
treat hepatitis and keep their liver healthy.  

Hepatitis B and C do not have to lead to liver cirrhosis, liver 
cancer, or early, preventable death – but too often they do.  

Victoria has made good progress towards eliminating 
hepatitis B and hepatitis C as public health threats by 2030. 
To get there, we need to take what’s already working in 
pockets of Victoria and make it work everywhere it’s needed. 

To reach elimination in the next 5 years, we need to 
ensure people living with hepatitis B and hepatitis C can 
access treatment and care in their community – and end 
the stigma and discrimination they face. 

I pledge to stand with people living with hepatitis B and 
hepatitis C in my community and support more accessible 
treatment and care locally.   


